Sue Smith at the Homeless Shelter is in need of someone to do a small drywall job.

"A few tiles came off of the bottom of the wall next to the shower and the drywall became wet and crumbled. This caused some water to come through down to the room below. I have closed off that shower, so the problem is ok for now, but we really would like to access that shower for our residents. It doesn't appear to be a big job, but something that I am not able to do.

If you know anyone that might spare some time to take a look, I would really appreciate it. Someone is here 24/7 so it would be at their convenience. I have some of the material needed and would fund the rest.

Thank you for your help. Take care." Regards, Margaret "Sue" Smith 540-351-0132

UPCOMING EVENTS

TODAY:

Care groups -meet at various times

Monday Wallyball at Vint Hill 7-9 pmThursday Leatherworking Rm 13 7:30Friday Ladies Bible class 10 am

Upcoming:

@ the Villa 6:30 pm April 14th: Men's Breakfast 9 a.m.

Nursery: This Week: March 18 Mary Hoagland

Mary Hoagland

Next Week: March 25

Pob & Amie Hoagla

Rob & Amie Hoagland

Children's Church Pre-K & K

Mar. Powell

Children's Church - Elementary

Mar. Eddie Perez

Facts & Figures: March 11

Class: 35 Worship: 101 Contribution: \$4114

Warrenton Church of Christ

March 18, 2018

#103 "He Has Made Me Glad"
Welcome

#52 R "Days of Elijah"

#794 "Unto Thee, O Lord"

#533 "I Am A Sheep"

#105 R "How Deep the Father's

Love"

Communion

#177 R "Open the Eyes of My Heart"

Offering

#47 "Holy, Holy, Holy"

Sermon:

#535 "The Glory-Land Way"

Family News Closing Prayer

Fix Your Eyes On Jesus Hebrews 12: 1-2

Sunday Bible Class: 9:30 a.m. Sunday Morning Worship: 10:30 a m

^{*} An 'R' means that this song can be found in our red song books



Easter is sneaking up on us— no fooling! **We need eggs** filled with wrapped candy for our annual egg hunt, which will take place on April 1st after services. Please bring your eggs and/or bags of wrapped candy to the church office.

We are looking for a **teacher** for this upcoming spring quarter. We need a person to teach Toddlers (2 to 3 years old). This is an 'on-call' position, as we do not regularly have toddlers attending Bible class at this time.

Teaching our children solid Bible knowledge is one of our primary goals. It also helps us build positive loving relationships with the youngest members of our church family. If you believe that you are someone who can fill this important role, then **please email Becca** at wcpreschoolva@gmail.com

FAMILY PHOTO TIME!

The **Family & Friends Photo** bulletin board is being updated. Kelly Marcum is taking the photos in the library after worship. We would like an updated photo of everyone! Sign up today!

Prayers and Praise:

Pray: Bill Holland had surgery on Wednesday to improve blood flow to his foot. The Kolodners' friend **Charlie Kerfoot** died this Wednesday after a fierce battle with cancer. Please pray for his family.

Marian King requests prayer for safety as she and Jim travel;

Maryann Caldwell—inoperable brain cancer; Laura Bosco & family—grief; Rob Stone & family—grief; Edith Hagedorn and family—grief; Shelly Perez and her family -terminally ill father. Families in spiritual distress

Recovery of health:

Stephanie Langley —scleroderma, **Tom Workman; Barry Bryson;** *Pray for our leaders, community and missionaries:* Our elders- Bob Hoagland, Eddie Perez, & Bill Powell; our minister, Bob Kolodner, the preschool, our government, the Afakules in Togo, Koonces in Rwanda, *the persecuted church throughout the world.*

Communion Leader:

This Week 3/18 Dave Brunsink Next Week 3/25 Rob Stone

Communion Preparation:

March: Finch-Smith **April:** Powell

Sound Booth staff:

This Week 3/18 Hoagland Next Week 3/25 Hoagland

If you can run the **sound booth** on 4th Sundays, please see Eddie Perez!

You are invited to participate in a devotional at Tom Workman's home every other Thursday evening from 7-8 p.m. Our next devo is Thursday, March 29th. Please sign up ahead of time if you plan to attend, as we are limited to 15 people. Because Tom is susceptible to the flu and cold viruses, please do not come if you are ill. We will sing, share, and pray together-and you will be blessed.